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Thursday 20th January 2022  

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Anglo-Saxon Visitor for Year 5 – Tuesday 8th February 2022 
 
We are excited to inform you of a fantastic historical workshop for our Year 5 pupils. Hrothgar will visit our School on 
Tuesday 8th February, as part of our topic work on ‘The Anglo-Saxons’. It will be an inspiring, activity-based workshop 
that brings the Anglo-Saxon period to life. It will include a performance of the famous Beowulf story, exploration of 
life as a Saxon warrior and learning to play a typical Saxon game. Many aspects of life during Saxon times will be 
covered throughout and there will be plenty of opportunities for asking Hrothgar questions. The sessions will be fully 
interactive and the children will be able to handle the artefacts he brings along and uses. This is a session which 
children have all enjoyed greatly in previous years. 
 
We are inviting pupils to dress up in Saxon style outfits. There is no expectation to purchase an outfit; it could be as 
simple as wearing a long adult’s shirt with a belt at the waist, along with long socks to tuck a pair of trousers into.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.10 towards the cost of the visit. Please log in to Parent Pay to 
complete your permission slip and make your contribution.  Please contact the school office if you have any queries 
regarding Parent Pay. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs E Clark and Miss C Hannam 
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